## Health Policy Newsletter

Volume 15 Number 2 June, 2002 Article 13

In Recognition

Copyright ©2002. *Health Policy Newsletter* is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson University, Jefferson Health System and the Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107.

## Suggested Citation:

In recognition. Health Policy Newsletter 2002; 15(2): Article 13. Retrieved [date] from http://jdc.jefferson.edu/hpn/vol15/iss2/13.

## In Recognition

Rebecca L. Seidel (JMC '04) received a Best Poster Presentation award in the category of Medical Education at the American Medical Student Association 52nd Annual Convention held March 6-10 in Houston, Texas. The winning poster, "Medical Students' Attitudes Toward the Future of Health Care: The Faculty Factor," was coauthored by Jon Veloski, Director, Medical Education Research, Center for Research in Medical Education and Health Care; Susan Rattner, MD, MS, Associate Dean, Undergraduate Medical Education; and David B. Nash, MD, MBA, Director, Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes.

Rebecca, a former intern in the Office of Health Policy, is also the recipient of the OHP 4th Annual Best Student Award, presented at the Raymond C. Grandon Lecture on May 9th.